
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

19th April 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Year 5 have been invited to watch a travelling grammar show being held at Castle View School 

on Monday 30th April.  They will be leaving school at 10.15 and returning at approx. 12.45.  All 

children will need a packed lunch, if your child is entitled to Free School Meals and you would 

like the school to provide them with a packed lunch, please indicate on the reply slip.   

 

I have spoken to year 5 today and told them that we really hope they will all be able to attend this 

exciting event but that if any of them do not behave well from now until then, they will have to 

stay in school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K John 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

Castle View Show                            Please complete and return to class teacher 

 

 

Child’s Name: ...............................................................................     Class: .......................... 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Castle View show. 

 

 

My child is entitled to free school meals and I would like the school to provide 

a packed lunch.      

 

 

Signed: ....................................................................    Parent/Guardian Dated: ………………. 

 

 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 
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